

SANDRA BUSSIN Council Speaker



City Councillor Ward 32 Beaches - East York Toronto Preservation Board, City of Toronto Toronto, Ontario

Re: PB29.4 - Kingswood Road South Heritage Conservation District – Beaches-East York, Ward 32

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto Preservation Board:

I am writing to respectfully request that Recommendation #3 of the Staff Report regarding the Kingswood Road South Heritage Conservation District be struck out.

This is a new recommendation made by Preservation Services staff which does not coincide with my understanding or the understanding of Kingswood South residents as to what was voted on with regard to the issue of 'Contributing Building Demolition'.

An absolute prohibition on demolition of contributing buildings is not what the community voted for. The community strongly feels, as I do, that there must be room for discretion on determining whether or not a contributing building merits demolition or preservation, should the issue arise.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

udre Busin

Sincerely yours,

City Hall 100 Queen Street West Suite B28 Toronto ON M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-1376 Fax: 416-392-7444

Email: councillor_bussin @toronto.ca Councillor Sandra Bussin,

Council Speaker

Beaches-East York, Ward 32

City of Toronto

David McCully Executive Assistant

Trish Nember Special Assistant

Harold Becker Constituency Assistant

Email: hbecker@toronto.ca